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Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health
Sent: Wednesday, April 13, 2011 10:02 AM
To: 'Matthew Nelson'
Cc: Mike Purchase; Jeffrey M. Baker (Jeffrey.M.Baker@tsocorp.com)
Subject: RE: Tesoro Livermore Deep Monitoring Well Work Plan

Mr. Nelson, 
 
I have not reviewed your March 11 report and work plan.  I expect to complete work on other cases with earlier 
submittals and then move to your case by the end of next week. 
 
Regards, 
Jerry Wickham 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502‐6577 
phone:  510‐567‐6791 
jerry.wickham@acgov.org 
 

From: Matthew Nelson [mailto:mnelson@orionenv.com]  
Sent: Friday, April 08, 2011 9:09 AM 
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health 
Cc: Mike Purchase; Jeffrey M. Baker (Jeffrey.M.Baker@tsocorp.com) 
Subject: Tesoro Livermore Deep Monitoring Well Work Plan 
Importance: High 
 
Mr. Wickham, 
 
Arctos submitted a membrane interface probe (MIP) investigation results and work plan for deep monitoring well 
installation report to ACEH on March 11th. Based on the MIP investigation results, a deep monitoring well just 
downgradient of the USTs was proposed in the report and a work plan for the well was included. We are scheduled to 
install the deep monitoring well next week starting on April 12th, pending your approval. Could you please let me know if 
you have any issues with the proposed well installation. Thank you. 
 
Matthew Nelson, P.E. 
Project Engineer 
Orion Environmental 
 
DBA Arctos Evironmental 
3450 E. Spring St., #212 
Long Beach, CA 90806 
562-988-2755 
562-988-2759 (fax) 
 


